
A Thank You from the PTA

As we bid farewell to another busy and exciting half-term, we
wanted to take a moment to reflect on all the fantastic events

and activities that have taken place across our school
community. From summer fairs to cake sales, bales race to

raffles, it’s been a fun-filled few months—and thanks to your
incredible support, we’ve raised a brilliant amount to benefit

our children.

We are truly grateful for the generosity, time, and dedication
shown by our parent community. Whether you donated prizes,

baked cakes, helped to run a stall, or simply turned up and took
part—thank you. We couldn’t do it without you.

Wishing all of our families a happy, restful, and sunny summer
holiday. We look forward to seeing you again in September!
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EVENTSEVENTS
Bales of Fun and Fundraising
Success!

We’re thrilled to share the fantastic success of our recent Bales Race! Each year group
took part in this fun-filled event, jumping over hay bales with energy and enthusiasm, all
while raising money for our school.

Thanks to the incredible generosity of our parents, who kindly sponsored their children,
we raised an amazing £3,262.27 for the PTA fund.

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who donated and supported the event — your
contributions make a real difference to our school community!

🎟 Summer Raffle Success! ☀️
A huge thank you to everyone who
took part in our Summer Raffle! With
the support of our amazing school
community and generous prize
donations from local businesses, we
raised an incredible £816.43.

Your contributions make a real
difference, and we are so grateful for
your continued support. 💛

What a fantastic day we had at our Summer Fair, and
it’s all thanks to you! With your wonderful support —
from buying tickets for rides, visiting the stalls, and
joining in the fun — we raised an amazing £686.75.

A huge thank you to all the parents, families, and
children who came along and made it such a
memorable event. We couldn’t have done it without
you! 💙


